From: Society for Industrial Archeology <sia@mtu.edu>
Subject: Re: Grant Application for the Copake Iron Works Furnace Cover Project
Date: February 6, 2012 1:12:58 PM EST
To: Deborah Cohen <hvf100@gmail.com>

Dear Deborah Cohen
This is your acknowledgement that the SIA received your grant application.

Sincerely

Don

Don Durfee

Society for Industrial Archeology
sia@mtu.edu

906-487-1889

Mailing address:

Society for Industrial Archeology
Dept. of Social Sciences

Michigan Technological University
1400 Townsend Dr

Houghton, MI 49931

USA

On Feb 3, 2012, at 3:16 PM, Deborah Cohen wrote:

To the Industrial Heritage Preservation Grants Committee:

On behalf of Friends of Taconic State Park, enclosed please find our grant application to the Society
for Industrial Archeology. As you will read, we have requested an historic preservation grant to
help complete funding of our Copake Iron Works Furnace Cover Project. May | impose upon you
to request confirmation of receipt?

Our application includes:

1. Part A-Cover sheet

2. Part B—Project Summary

3. Part C— Application Narrative

4. Project Budget

5. Information about key personnel on the project including Clark Engineering & Surveying,
PC and Edgar M. Masters (general contractor)

6. Letters of Reference from Fred Sutherland and Jim Mackin

7. Evidence of local cost share (NYS EPF grant award)

8. Additional letters of support



mailto:sia@mtu.edu

9. List of contributors to the project
10. Members of our Board of Directors and our History Advisory Board

It is my understanding that you wish to receive this application only in electronic form. | am happy
to provide hard copy if that is not the case.

Many, many thanks for your consideration of this request. It would be our very great pleasure to
provide a tour of the site for any members of the committee who are interested.

Sincerely,
Deborah Cohen, Treasurer

Board of Directors
518-329-6451

<Grant Application All Parts 3FEB2012.pdf>



